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GREATER NORWALK CHAMBER OF COMMERCE WELCOMES KEVIN 
WING, NORWALK NATIVE AND LOCAL BUSINESS OWNER AS NEW 

DIRECTOR OF MEMBERSHIP 

September 17, 2024 (Norwalk, CT) — The Greater Norwalk Chamber of Commerce is pleased to 
announce the hiring of Kevin Wing as its new Director of Membership. Kevin brings a wealth of 
experience in customer service, operations management, and event planning, coupled with a proven 
ability to build relationships and drive business growth. 

With a strong background that includes managing and co-owning Hoi An Pho and Grill in Norwalk, and 
working with Connecticut’s Office of Tourism, Kevin’s expertise will help 
foster the Chamber’s mission to support the local business community. 
Kevin is a results-oriented professional with leadership skills and 
strategic insight that make him a valuable asset as the Chamber expands 
its benefits, services, and impact in the Greater Norwalk area. 

“We are thrilled to welcome Kevin to our team,” said Shannon O’Toole-
Giandurco, President of the Greater Norwalk Chamber. “His intimate 
knowledge of the Norwalk community paired with his experience and 
passion for community engagement align with our goals for the future.  
We’re looking forward to the contributions he’ll make as we continue 
to support Norwalk businesses.” 

“Kevin's connection to the local business community make him an outstanding addition to our Chamber 
team," said Kristin Okesson, Chair of the Board of Directors, Greater Norwalk Chamber. "As a resident and 
small business owner, his understanding of Norwalk will be pivotal as we continue to enhance our services 
and build valuable partnerships that will bring new opportunities to our members.” 

Kevin Wing’s career spans over a decade of successful leadership, market research, and community 
involvement. His education includes an Associate’s in Business Administration from Norwalk Community 
College and a Bachelor’s in Business and Technology from the University of Connecticut. 

For more information about the Greater Norwalk Chamber of Commerce and upcoming events click here.  

## 

About the Greater Norwalk Chamber of Commerce 
The Greater Norwalk Chamber of Commerce is committed to promoting economic development, fostering a vibrant 
business environment, and advocating for the growth and success of businesses in Norwalk and the surrounding 
areas. Through events, programs, and resources, the Chamber supports local businesses and strengthens 
community connections. 

https://www.greaternorwalkchamber.com/

